
Calendar Year 2013 – 1098-T’s 
IRS Form 1098-T has been issued to eligible DCC students to help you and your parents determine 

eligibility for the American Opportunity or Lifetime Learning Credits.  These are education tax credits 

that might reduce your 2013 federal income tax liability. 

If you are a student and have not received your 1098-T or need additional copies you can obtain these 

copies by going directly to https://www.tra.vangent.com.  There is no additional charge for these web 

copies.  Student should click the “First Time Students” button and follow the directions.   You must have 

incurred out of pocket expenses to qualify for a 1098-T.   

 

 

 

 


